

Whitefield Community Primary School

Head Teacher: Mrs M McGoldrick



Growing Together

Our Ref: MMc/SC

To: Parents/Carers of all Children

Dear Parents/Carers

NEWSLETTER: THURSDAY 12 FEBRUARY 2015

'Good News Assembly': Friday 13 February 2015

Would you please note that there will be no 'Good News' Assembly, tomorrow, Friday 13 February 2015.

World Book Day: Thursday 5 March 2015

We will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 5 March 2015. Children are being asked to dress up as their favourite character from a book. Further information will be sent out to you following the half-term break.

Parents' Evening: Wednesday 18 March 2015

Parents' Evening will be held on Wednesday 18 March 2015 from 3.15 pm to 5.30 pm. A letter regarding appointment times will be sent out to you after the half-term break.

Half-Term Holidays:

May I remind you that school closes for the half-term holidays <u>tomorrow</u>, <u>Friday 13</u> <u>February 2015 at the usual time of 3.10 pm</u> and will re-open following the holidays on <u>Monday 23 February 2015</u>.

Yours sincerely

Maura McGoldrick Headteacher

